
Did your client serve in the 
Australian Defence Force?
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Any Australian who has served in our nation’s Defence Forces can incorporate 
a service badge onto a privately arranged commemoration. A permission 
letter authorising the use of a service badge for the Second World War, 
Korean War and Vietnam War can be downloaded from these websites:

www.ww2roll.gov.au

www.koreanroll.gov.au

www.vietnamroll.gov.au

Requests for permission for use of a service badge for those who served in 
conflicts other than those listed above, should be directed to the Office of 
Australian War Graves (OAWG) via email wargraves@dva.gov.au.

The person applying for use of a badge will need to provide OAWG with 
proof of service. All costs and arrangements associated with the private 
plaque/memorials are the responsibility of the next-of-kin or other designated 
responsible person.
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